
       

         

       

 

                  

                         

                       
                       

                        
                

                             
                           
                         

                           
                      

   

                           
                             
       

 

                     

 

               

 

 

 

 

BROCKTON COUNCIL ON AGING 

COA BOARD ZOOM MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, December 14, 2020 

Present: D. Andrews, R. Bath, C. Reichenberg, R. Bath 

Due to zoom failure there were not enough members available for vote taking 

Director’s report – Application approved by AARP to designate Brockton as an 
“Age Friendly Community” Brockton will serve as a regional resource for other 
communities. This means the city, developers, etc must consider seniors in all 
plans. More opportunities for grants could be possible. 

The shed has been ordered as has the stone pad underneath the shed, light poles 
will be replaced, hydroseeding will be done in the spring, signs have been ordered 
for snow storage, sealing coat and lines will be done in the spring 

All members of the Board have sent their re‐appointment letters to the Mayor for 
consideration. Two new applications were submitted to the Mayor and are 
awaiting approval. 

Community Schools – The Advisory Board is being revised to look more like the 
city and will develop a partnership with the COA for life long learning. Janice will 
be on the board 

Thanks to Dottie, Kathy, Michelle and Ruthie for jobs well done! 

Next meeting via Zoom, Monday January 4, 2021 


